
 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please contact our office at 
416-392-4044 or email councillor_cressy@toronto.ca to learn more. 

 

 

 
 
 

Community Consultation Meeting 
    

Ward 20 Councillor Joe Cressy invites you to a community consultation meeting to discuss two 
development proposals in your neighbourhood. Formal development applications have not yet been 
submitted, so this is an early opportunity to make your voice heard about new developments in your 
neighbourhood. Each developer will present their proposal followed by time for questions from 
attendees. 
 
Date:    February 3, 2015 
Presentations at:  6:30 pm and 7:30 pm 
Location:   Metro Hall, Room 302 
   55 John Street 

Toronto ON M5V 3C6 

 
 

 
 
15-33 Mercer St (6:30 pm) 
 
This proposal is for residential condos and a 
hotel in a two-tower design with a mid-air 
connection. 
 
The former property owner had presented a 
different concept to the community.

 

 
 
400 Front St W (7:30 pm) 
 
This is a multi-building proposal on a large 
property that wraps around Clarence Square 
Park.  
 
 
 


